From: Gilmore, Meagan (ECY)

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 1:58 PM

To: Sevall, Scott (UTC) <scott.sevall@utc.wa.gov>; LaRue, Ann (UTC) <ann.larue@utc.wa.gov>; Young,
Mike (UTC) <mike.young@utc.wa.gov>

Cc: Krafft, Wayne (ECY) <AKRA461@ECY.WA.GOV>; Steve <acrl@clarkston.com>

Subject: Hold on Asotin County SWMP Review - UTC

Hello Scott, Ann and Mike,

This email and the attached letter is to request a hold on your review of the Asotin County Solid Waste
Management Plan Update. After discussion with Scott Sevall and myself, Asotin County has decided to
change the Plan date range to 2019-2014 throughout the Plan and the UTC checklist.

The time needed to make these changes should not be long and upon receipt of the new draft Plan,
Ecology will forward the Plan on to for the UTC to continue your RCW required review.

Again, please put a hold on your current review.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns,

Thanks,

Meagon GUmore

Environmental Planner

Waste 2 Resources

Washington State Department of Ecology
Meagan.Gilmore(@ecy.wa.gov
509.329.3545




